STATE OF ALASKA
COASTAL POLICY COUNCIL
PUBLIC NOTICE

The City of Nome and the Kodiak Island Borough Coastal
Management Programs will go into effect on March 15, 1984,
As of March 15, review of projects within the City of Nome
and Kodiak Island Borough for consistency with the Alaska
Coastal Management Program (ACMP) will be based on the
applicable district plan. The plans will be filed with the Lieu-
tenant Governor’s office on March 15.

The plans were approved by the Coastal Policy Council on
December 8, 1983. Certain changes to the Kodiak Island Bor-
ough plan were made at the time of Council approval. Copies
of these changes and both plans are available from the Office
of Coastal Management, Pouch AW, Juneau, AK 99811, tele-
phone 465-3562.

As provided in Federal regulations, the City of Nome and Ko-
diak Island Borough Coastal Management Programs have
been incorporated into the ACMP by the Federal Office of
Ocean and Coastal Resources Management, Department of
Commerce. Notice of the Federal review was given on De-
cember 21, 1983.

For further information, contact Amy D. Kyle at the Office
of Coastal Management, Pouch AW, Juneau, AK 99811,
telephone 465-3562.

Authorized by the Jesse Jackson for President/ Alaska committee
Heary Lancaster 111, State Chair. 2440 E. Tudor Rd , Suite 104
Anchorage. Alaska 99507




